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July 15, 2010 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re: EB-2010-0002/Hydro One Networks Inc. Transmission ("HON")/ 
 Motion to Sever Review of the "High 5 Proposal" 

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada. 

We have received a copy of a letter to you, dated July 15, 2010, from the Public Interest 
Advocacy Centre, submitting comments of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
("VECC") on HON's motion to sever the consideration of the proposed "High 5 Proposal".   

Our client concurs with the comments of VECC.  

Yours very truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 

Robert B. Warren 

RBW/dh 
 
cc: Hydro One Networks Inc.  
  Attention:  Susan Frank 
 Donald Rogers 
 Julie Girvan 
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